
DATE:  December 12, 2018  

To: Striking Committee 

From: Mayor John Tory 

Re: FCM Non-Board Member Appointments 

Dear Striking Committee members, 

As we consider appointments for the City's committees, agencies, boards, and 
corporations I would like to take this opportunity to present my intention to appoint 
vacant Non-Board member appointments to FCM.  

As you know, the City currently has two seats on the FCM Board of Directors which 
goes through the Striking Committee and four non-Board seats on Standing 
Committees as approved on an annual basis by the FCM President on the 
recommendation of the Mayor. Currently, two non-Board seats are vacant.  

Previously, we have considered only the Board member positions for FCM through 
Striking Committee, however, I would like to take this opportunity to announce the 
Council members whom I will recommend for FCM non-Board appointments. The two 
non-Board appointments are recommended for the remainder of the 2018-2019 term as 
well as the 2019-2020 term.  

It is my intention that Councillors Anthony Perruzza and Cynthia Lai be nominated as 
non-Board members to FCM for the remainder of the 2018-2019 as well as the 2019-
2020 term.  

The City benefits from the strong advocacy that FCM provides, and I believe that the 
Councillors appointed to both Board and non-Board positions will represent Toronto's 
interest with strength and integrity. 

Sincerely, 

John Tory 
Mayor of Toronto 
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